
 

 

 

 
 

Friday 29th June 2018                                                                                                      

Issue: 7                                                                  

Sports Week has been great! The basic skills children are developing in PE are becoming more and 

more evident. Once again we are proud of the effort the children have put in! Thank you to all of 

you that came to support the children on the Fun Run and the Sports Days, your support is 

helping to make West Heath a fabulous school. Again, we do need to thank the sports coaches 

who have put together another fantastic week for the children and also all of the other members 

of staff that have helped pull the week together. 

More Sport News: 

Our Netball Team performed brilliantly last night! They played three games and won two 

convincingly, only to narrowly lose the third. Mrs Flora said that despite the extreme heat the 

girls played with determination and are now showing real improvement. Similarly, our Cricket 

Team put in another couple of excellent performances in their league matches, winning one and 

losing one. Mrs Hatton and Mr Kendall were particularly pleased with the resilience the team 

showed and feel that the team worked really well together.  

Values: 

One of the reasons we value sport at West Heath is that it helps to develop so many core values, 

which will help our pupils in all aspects of their future lives. This week during Sport Week we 

have issued a record number of values slips! In particular, the children have shown determination, 

cooperation, respect and excellence. It has been a pleasure to see them tackling the various 

challenges we have given them with so much energy and enthusiasm!  

General Reminders: 

1. Check out the calendar on the front page of our school website for key dates coming up 

this year and next. 

2. Remember that we are putting on two extra parents evenings next week to give you a 

chance to meet your child’s new class teacher. On this occasion the children are also 

invited to come along. This will affect clubs next week, which will take place on Monday, 

Thursday and Friday. After next week clubs will finished for this year. 

3. Currently, the heatwave looks set to continue into next week. Please make sure that your 

children come to school with sun cream and sun hats.   

Attendance 

Last week our whole school attendance was 95.6 %. Special 

mention for Class 7 who achieved 99% attendance.  



 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

 

  

 

3rd and 4th July Parents Evenings  

(meet your new teacher) 

Monday 9th to Wednesday 11th July Year 6 Residential  

Friday 13th July Whole School Sharing Event 

 

EYFS and KS1 – 9.15 to 10.15 

 

KS2 – 1.45 to 2.45 

Tuesday 17th July Make sure a parent comment is 

written in the Summer 2 section of 

your child’s planner. 

Wednesday 18th July Passport Check 

Friday 20th July Passport Party 

 

School closes for Summer 

 


